The meeting was called to order by club President, Don N1PMB.

Motion carried to accept Secretary report as read.

There is no Treasurer report

Building and grounds WA1FNM requests not to use chairs as stand. In other words please do not stand on them.

There was no activities report.

There was no communications report.

Scholarship and internet report: absent

Flea market: Ray KB1EVX and Andy WA1FNM has volunteer to do the flea market this year and asks if anyone interested in learning how to run it nx year can approach them.

New members: Robert Novak W1RMN and Raymond Dickinson N1BBJ were accepted.

President's comments:

Thanks to Ray, Bill and Henry for cleaning out the Quonset hut and reminds members to please shut off the computer, push chairs back and shut off lights when leaving.

Technical committee:

N1XRS reports repeater is done, the amp is done just waiting for the antenna to be put up.

ARES request by Rob and Tony looking for volunteers to assist Red Cross during the DNC in Boston between July 26 and 29.

Motion carried that Secretary write a letter requesting our club antenna be installed atop the cell tower for normal use.

For good of the club

Rick donated the dual band (2m and 440) for club station use.

Rob requests we become more involved in next year field day.

Bob was complimented on good work as editor, running Zero Beat newsletter for club members.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:35

Submitted by Ron Silvia